THE MACKLE BROS.

A famous name in Southern Building

M EXECUTIVE OFFICES
3250 S.W. 3RD AVE. MIAMI, FLA.

PHONES: FR 7-3740 e¢ FR 7-3748 January 12 1965
?

The Hon., Mrs. Margaret Scott
County Courthouse

East Naples

Fla.,

Dear Mrs. Scott:

After a year of planning and many months of hard work
we are going to open Marco Island to the public on Sunday, January 31.

Several million dollars worth of development and con-
struction work already has been completed, and a resort and residential
city which we confidently believe will one day be America's foremost
planned community, is beginning to take shape.

We would be happy if you will join us and a small
group of friends and associates for a special preview of Marco Island
on Saturday, January 23,

If you will be kind enough to come to the administation
building at about 4 p.m., you will be able to make a guided inspection
of our development program. Then we will have cocktails at 5:30 and
dinner at 7 at the new Marco Beach Hotel and Villas.

To help us in our planning, we would appreciate your
calling M. R. Mathews, our general manager at Marco Island, at MIdway 2-7141
to let him know whether you will be able to be with us,

Sincerely,

—F. Mackle



